
I strongly oppose SB978.  This bill is further restricting my 2nd Amendment Rights 
guaranteed by the US Constitution.  The restrictions to carrying firearms in public 
buildings exposes me to the risk of not being able to protect myself and others from 
violence.  Do not carry this bill forward. 
 
Arnold Anderson 
Salem, Oregon 
 


